F. No.14-2/2017 (Sch.3)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource development
Department of School Education and Literacy
(School-3)

New Delhi dated 09" January, 2017
To

The President
Institute Of Secondary Distance Education((ISDC)
2, Street New Market, Timarni

Madhya Pradesh

PIN-461228

Subject: Regarding membership of COBSE.

Therefore, your are advised to seek recognition from appropriate
certificates,

This is also brought to the notice of the following
organizations:-

1.Chalrman, CBSE, Delhi
2.Chairman, NIOS, Delhi

3.Chairman, UGC, Delhi

4.Vice Chancellor, Delhi University, Delhi
5-President, A.I.U. Delhi

Yours faithfulZy’

( M.P. Singh)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
23384412



